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INTERDEPARTMENT MEMORANDUM -
STATE OF ALABAMA HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT

1409 COLISEUM BOULEVARD MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA 36130

February 5, 1991

CONSTRUCTION INFORMATION MEMORANDUM No. 1-91

TO: Division Engineers

FROM: William J: Hartzc_)g M"? / %%
Construction Engineer

RE: Stakeout of Highway Lighting Systems

In order to get maximum benefits from highway lighting systems projects,
it is frequently necessary to adjust the actual location of the lights from
the plan locations. Additionally, field features often affect the layout of
the lighting. Design requirements and lighting equipment limitations place
tight restrictions on the amount of allowable adjustment.

On all future projects containing highway lighting, excepting lighting
done in conjunction with traffic signalization, we ask that you coordinate the
final layout of the proposed lighting with the State Electrical Engineer's
office. Mr. Paul Watson's office will need to review the field staking of the
plan layout prior to the contractor being allowed to proceed with procurement
of materials and/or construction activities. Mr. Watson should be contacted
directly in coordinating this field review.

We will appreciate your cooperation in this matter.
RAJ/skb

cc: Mr. W. E. Page
Mr. R. D. Bass
Mr. Paul Watson
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